
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FRIDAY, 22 DECEMBER 2023 
 
MEC NKOMO-RALEHOKO TO WELCOME BABIES BORN ON CHRISTMAS 
DAY AT SEBOKENG HOSPITAL 

  
The Gauteng MEC for Health and Wellness, Nomantu Nkomo-Ralehoko 
will this Christmas, on Monday, 25 December 2023 congratulate 
mothers and welcome their newly born bundles of joy at Sebokeng 
Hospital. 
  
The MEC will present the mothers with gift hampers. She will also use 
the moment to engage parents about the importance of ensuring that 
their babies are registered immediately after birth at the Department of 
Home Affairs offices across all Gauteng public hospitals as well as 
ensuring that they get immunised at the right time for free in all public 
clinics. 
 
 
Members of the media are invited to the commemoration as follows: 
 
Date:   Monday, 25 December 2023  
Time:   07h00 – 09h00 
Venue:  Sebokeng Hospital, Moshoeshoe Street, Sebokeng  
 
 
Ends 
 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Health 
 

Motalatale Modiba, Head of  
Communication: 064 803 0808 or  
healthmediaenquiries@gauteng.gov.za 

Tshepo Shawa, Spokesperson for 
the MEC for Health: 072 222 6333 or 
Tshepo.Shawa@gauteng.gov.za 

 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Department of 
Health’s portal at www.gauteng.gov.za  
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